
 

 

 

Mr David Hazlehurst 
Chief Executive Officer 
Services Australia 

6 December 2024 

 

Dear Mr Hazlehurst 

We refer to our correspondence of 20 November 2024 regarding the additional hearing into Services 
Australia, due to take place on 12 December 2024. 

We would appreciate it if you could confirm receipt of this correspondence and indicate your 
willingness or otherwise to comply with the requests outlined in the letter. 

We note that we have asked for Services Australia to come ready to table various data points relating 
to its performance and expenditure raised over the course of the initial hearing of 6 November 2024, 
and in the aforementioned letter. 

Again, we reiterate the importance of the Senate being unobstructed from carrying out its duties. 

We look forward to your reply. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Senator Hollie Hughes Senator Linda Reynolds Senator Maria Kovacic 
 

CC: Senator Marielle Smith, Chair, Community Affairs Legislation Committee 
       Mr Ray Griggs AO CSC, Secretary, Department of Social Services 
       The Hon Paul Fletcher MP, Shadow Minister for Government Services and the Digital Economy   

 

 

 

 

 

 


